
The European Union’s REACH directive is designed to regulate the Registration, Evaluation, 
Authorization and Restriction of Chemical Substances for Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006. 

In an effort to address the requirements of the REACH regulation and ensure a reliable ongoing 
supply of D-Link parts, D-Link has contacted suppliers to confirm all necessary registration of 
in-scope substances in formulations, preparations, materials or articles be completed by the 
REACH deadlines. In addition, suppliers have been requested to assess the potential presence of 
Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC).

As D-Link does not intentionally add the Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern 
(SVHCs) and based on the “article” criteria in the REACH regulation, all articles manufactured by 
D-Link are interpreted to be exempt from substance regulation and therefore compliant with the 
REACH regulation.

The company’s products (articles) are not intended to release chemical substances under standard 
and predictable conditions. Therefore obligations of pre-register/register are irrelevant. The 
company will continue to monitor the status of the candidate list as part of our on-going compliance 
activities.

The following importer/manufacturer is responsible for this declaration:

Company Name: D-Link Corporation
Company Address: 289 Shinhu 3rd Road, Neihu District, Taipei City 114, Taiwan
Telephone: +886-2-66000123      
Fax: +886-2-87914797 
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